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Department of Mechanical Engineering 

Industry Name: Sridevi Tools 

Place of Visit: Vasai 

Date of Visit: 7/2/2018 

Time:  12:00 pm Onwards 
 

Programme Summary/Details:  
An industrial visit was organized for the third-year Mechanical Engineering students on February 7, 
2018, to Sridevi Tool Engineers. The purpose of the visit was to familiarize the students with the various 
processes involved in the design, development, and manufacturing of plastic injection molds for 
automobiles, white goods, and luggage. The objective was to provide students with practical experience 
in producing tools for both domestic and foreign markets. A group of 90 students was divided into two 
batches and visited Sridevi Tool Engineers, located at 62-D, M.G. Road, Vasai (E). Upon arrival, the 
students were guided to the conference room by the company's HR representative. Subsequently, the 
batches were further divided into three groups, and each group visited a different department of the 
company, namely Design, Shop Floor, and Tool Room Assembly. In each department, the respective 
heads provided an orientation about the company's history and establishment. The students received 
valuable insights into the working of the company and the processes involved in design, development, 
and manufacturing. The heads of the departments shared their expertise and explained the methodologies 
employed in their respective areas. During the visit, the respected faculty members asked the students to 
gather at the terrace. There, the students were divided into their respective batches, and the class 
representatives took attendance. Meanwhile, the faculty members engaged in conversations with the 
company's team, further enhancing the knowledge exchange. The industrial visit to Sridevi Tool 
Engineers on February 7, 2018, proved to be a valuable experience for the third-year Mechanical 
Engineering students. They gained insights into the design, development, and manufacturing processes 
of plastic injection molds for various industries. The visit provided an opportunity for the students to 
witness the practical application of their theoretical knowledge. The students extend their gratitude to the 
respected faculty members, the team at Sridevi Tool Engineers, as well as the Head of the Department 
and Principal for organizing and facilitating the visit. They express their appreciation for the opportunity 
and request more industrial visits to enhance their practical training. 
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